
Welcome to
Kindergarten

Dear Kindergartener,

We hope that you are enjoying a wonderful, busy summer with your family! We‘re sure you and 

your parents are excited that you are so grown up and will be entering Kindergarten in September! Please come to 

school on the first day with these supplies:

❏ A backpack that is large enough to carry a folder, snack, and projects to and from school each day.

❏ Ten pencils. The thick pencils work well for little fingers, so please get the thick pencils!

❏ Two “UHU” White glue sticks (These may need to be ordered on Amazon, the washable Elmer’s glue 

sticks do not stick) 

❏ One plastic,  two pocket folder. Please be sure to label it with your name.

❏ A pack of at least four thin dry erase markers. Any colors are fine.:

❏ 1 container of Clorox or Lysol wipes

❏ 1 pump bottle of Hand sanitizer

Please pack a snack each day in your lunch box. The snack can be a small treat and a drink for you to enjoy 

during snack time. Please always label your snack with “Mrs. Cassilli’s Class”.

Please send all of your supplies in on the first day of school in a ziplock bag, labeled with your name and “Mrs. 

Cassilli’s Class”. 

If you have difficulty obtaining any of these items, please do not hesitate to let us know! We are happy to help in any 

way that we can.

We are very excited to meet you at orientation and hope that you are excited and ready for a fun year in 

kindergarten! See you soon!

Your Kindergarten Teachers, 

Mrs. Cassilli, Mrs. Turner (AM class) and Mrs. Juloori (PM class) 
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